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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

In the last decade, the exponential increase in genetic
studies has significantly advanced the knowledge of both
psychological and neuropsychiatric brain pathologies.
Recent research has demonstrated the prevalence of
Alzheimer's disease, Parkinson's disease, epilepsy, mood
disorders, etc. in different populations and/or in relation to
sex. Interestingly, many researchers are turning their
attention to the molecular implications of genetic
modification. This Special Issue welcomes the submission
of original research papers or comprehensive reviews that
demonstrate or summarize significant advances in the field
of genetics in the pathogenesis of psychological,
neurological and psychiatric disorders. Basic research
studies and/or clinical studies accompanied by
experimental data will be considered.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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